
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your eye 

health check-up. 

Your next appointment is scheduled for [Date] at [Time] in our office. 

Please remember to bring your current glasses or contact lenses, and let us know if you have 

experienced any changes in your vision. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, please contact us at [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic Name] for your eye care needs. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 


